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Rachel Tibbetts

From: Bob Neville

Sent: 21 September 2020 12:27

To: DC Support

Subject: FW: Cherwell ref 20-02060-F The Stables Main St Great Bourton Cropredy COU to 

caravan site 21092020

From: TownPlanning LNW <TownPlanningLNW@networkrail.co.uk> 
Sent: 21 September 2020 12:24
To: Bob Neville <Bob.Neville@cherwell-dc.gov.uk>
Subject: Cherwell ref 20-02060-F The Stables Main St Great Bourton Cropredy COU to caravan site 21092020

OFFICIAL

20/02060/F
The Stables, Main St, Great Bourton, Cropredy
COU to caravan site
446432 / 245844

Bob

Network Rail has no objections in principle to the proposal – however, if there is further development in this area 
please notify Network Rail.

During the current situation all planning applications and planning policy consultation must be issued to:
TownPlanningLNW@networkrail.co.uk only. Please do not send hard copies to the Manchester office as the Town 
Planning team are working from home.

From

Diane Clarke
Town Planning Technician NW&C
AssocRTPI
Network Rail

This e-mail (including any attachments) may be confidential and may contain legally privileged information. You 
should not disclose its contents to any other person. If you are not the intended recipient, please notify the sender 
immediately. 

Whilst the Council has taken every reasonable precaution to minimise the risk of computer software viruses, it 
cannot accept liability for any damage which you may sustain as a result of such viruses. You should carry out your 
own virus checks before opening the e-mail(and/or any attachments). 

Unless expressly stated otherwise, the contents of this e-mail represent only the views of the sender and does not 
impose any legal obligation upon the Council or commit the Council to any course of action.. 


